
 

 

Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners 
Notice of Potential Quorum at Special Event 

PFAS Town Hall 
March 14, 2024, at 6 p.m. 

 

Three or more County Commissioners will attend the PFAS Town Hall Meeting on Thursday, 
March 14, 2024, from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the Santa Fe Community College, Jemez Meeting 
Room, 6401 Richards Ave., Santa Fe, NM 87508. 

The purpose of this event is NOT to formulate public policy, discuss public business, or take any 
action within the authority of the Board of County Commissioners. 


